MEDICARE NEWSLETTER

AEP is right around the

corner!

Annual Enrollment Period -
Updates & Changes

«  October 1-14: Review
your plans

« October 15-December 7:
Change plan for the
upcoming year.

Office

Walk-Ins are Welcome
for questions about your plan
or Medicare in general.
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Check the websites for all
updates and for scheduling
your own appointment. Or

call 203-718-3288.
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We Moved!

Our address is: 26 Mill Plain Rd. 2nd Floor, Danbury, CT 06811.
We also have a new office numbers.
Office: 203-718-3288 Fax: 203-744-9994

Dont forget to save it!

o

\/l_l\/
0O
Seminar Season is upon us!
Offering educational seminars in TWO locations this year
> Every Tuesday 10/4-11/29 @ 10 AM
Centennial Golf Club, 185 John Simpson Rd.
Carmel Hamlet, NY 10512.
> Every Thursday 10/6-11/19 @ 10 AM
SV Insurance Co., 26 Mill Plain Rd. 2nd Floor
Danbury, CT 06811
Call to reserve your space 203-718-3288.

Reminder:

If you are new to
Medicare because you
are turning 65 you don't
have to make an election
during annual enrollment.
Call us or visit our
website to schedule an
appointment to go over

your options.

SEP-Special Election Period: Moving, Retiring or Extra Help

Times to |ICEP-Initial Enrollment Period: Leaving employer coverage after age 6

Enroll

IEP-Initial Coverage Election Period: Turning 65

CONTACT US

Se habla Espariol!




